
Franklin and Wake County 
Extension Project

As a result of the increasing demand for natural gas in the Triangle, Dominion Energy will extend an existing 
pipeline from where it currently ends in Franklinton to Clayton. New pipe will be installed through Franklin 
and Wake counties, providing the additional natural gas supply and system flexibility needed to deliver safe 
and reliable service to residential and business customers in the fastest-growing part of its service territory.

Quick Facts

•	 Information collected from surveys and meetings held during the routing process allowed us to select the 
least impactful path to the community and the environment.

•	 This pipeline will solely serve the energy needs of customers in the Triangle.
•	 Raleigh-based employees will operate and maintain the pipeline once it is in service.

Why is Dominion Energy building a pipeline in the Triangle instead of PSNC Energy?

Dominion Energy acquired PSNC Energy in January 2019. PSNC Energy was the natural gas provider for the 
area and while its name has changed, its employees still live and work in the Triangle and have the same 
commitment to our customers and communities. 

How long will construction take? 

Construction will begin in early 2020. We anticipate the pipeline will be serving our Triangle area customers 
the following year.

What about safety? 

Safety is our highest priority at Dominion Energy. Be assured we operate and maintain our system in 
accordance with regulations. We monitor the flows and pressures on our lines around-the-clock, patrol our 
system and have robust system integrity programs.

Learn more

DominionEnergyNC.com/growth   Click on “Franklin and Wake County Extension Project”
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